
Pana-Sonic Boom 
Under The Pro-Growth Policies Of The Christie Administration, Panasonic Is Expanding Operations And 

Creating Jobs In New Jersey 

 

 
Today Governor Christie attended a ribbon-cutting ceremony at Panasonic of North America’s new headquarters in Newark. 
Located one block from Newark Penn Station, the new 337,000-square-foot headquarters is the first new office tower to be 
constructed in Newark’s downtown in more than 20 years. With the support of the Christie Administration and the award of 
$102.4 million through the Urban Transit Hub Tax Credit Program, approximately 1,000 jobs are staying here in New 
Jersey. Panasonic Corporation of North America’s previous headquarters was located in Secaucus. 
 

PANASONIC IS PART OF A LONG LIST OF COMPANIES THAT HAVE COME TO NEW JERSEY BECAUSE OF THE 
POLICIES OF THE CHRISTIE ADMINISTRATION 

 

Under Governor Christie’s leadership, New Jersey has once again become an attractive place to do business. From Fortune 
500 firms to small and medium-sized businesses, more than 250 companies have used various economic development 
assistance offered by this administration, generating and retaining more than 70,700 jobs, bringing more than $11 billion 
dollars in total public-private investment to the Garden State. A full list of companies can be found here: 
http://www.nj.gov/njbusiness/events/documents/Economic%20Wins%20August%202013.pdf 
 
 

   
 


